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Clearing of debris and concrete works at Qui-Si-Sana - Sliema 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and the general 

public that clearing of debris and some concrete works at Qui-Si-Sana – Sliema, will be 

carried out within the area formed by joining A to B and the intermediate coastline, as 

shown in red on the attached chart. 

 

The works from the crane-barge will commence on Monday 15th July 2024 and are 

expected to be completed by Friday 2nd August 2024.  

 

A silt curtain will be laid from points A to B as shown on the attached chart, on Tuesday 

9th July 2024 due to some work will be done from the land side. A safety distance, of at 

least 10m from the silt curtains, shall be maintained at all times. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

A   35° 54'.506   14° 30'.714 

B   35° 54'.496   14° 30'.722 

 

The works will be carried out with the use of a crane-barge which will be moored centred 

on the following position: 

 

   LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

   35° 54'.506   14° 30'.732 

 

Some of the works will be carried out by scuba divers who will be displaying the 

International Code of Signals flag “A”. 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to navigate with caution and at slow speed (no wake) 

when in the vicinity. They are to co-operate with the contractor on site. 

 

Mariners are to comply with instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta 

VTS. 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 




